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Greetings in the name of the Lord, May 2022

We are currently on furlough. It took a bit to get on the road this time, but we are now out

and about.

Deborah and the boys are getting clothes and the things they needed. As the boys are growing,
we had to get some things. Joseph is now taller than [ am. We have been able to take a few
days and get away as a family. It was a needed break. The boys have enjoyed fishing, and
Deborah has found every thrift store available, ha ha.

We are going to be looking around at a few colleges while we are home. If Joseph wants to go
to university, we will need a few to pray about.

We are on furlough. My number is 757-995-4995. T have tried to find several of your num-
bers to no avail. If you want to have us in, please call. If not, I will try to get by to see most of
you while we are home. God has been good, and we have a vehicle now. Our first attempt was
a dud, and we had to trade it in. We are in NC at this time. I have September-November wide
open. I will be calling in the next few days to GA, TN, and K to fill those days. Again, if
you have a time in mind, please call me. I would love to hear from you.

The work in Ghana is going slow but fine, and we have another missionary watching that
work. We are now witnessing in surrounding villages trying to see where there is an interest.
There will never be a lack of need, but we are attempting not only in our Ghana “Jerusalem,”
but in our Samaria as well. The radio program is being covered and that has been a constant
outreach over the last 8 years. Because of the radio, we are able to proclaim the gospel in most

“of our region. Pray for this open door.

When we go back to the field, we will be focusing and praying on several places around us
that we might be able to start Bible studies. Our village will take a long time to really get into
the people. Their minds have been blinded to the gospel, and while they won’t refuse to hear
us when we witness to them, they are confused by the Charismatic movement.

Pray for our land situation; it is a mess right now, but we are still working on trying to get the
legal papers done. Please pray that we can get this submitted before it gets stolen.

Thank you all for your continued prayers and support,

The Harrisons
757-995-4995



